120 North Essa Street, Lake Park, Georgia 31636
City Hall 229-550-7470
Fax 229-5509-7490

Emergency Call Meeting
Tuesday January 12, 2016
7:00 PM.

The City of Lake Park held an Emergency Call Meeting on Tuesday January 12, 2016 at
7:00 PM to discuss a water leak.

Those present were as follows; Mayor Schindler, Mayor Pro Tem Debbie Sauls, Council
Members Carter, Rutland, and Sandlin, Maintenance Supervisor Patterson, and Police
Chief Breletic.

Mayor opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Mayor began by explaining the emergency water situation. There has been a water leak
found at a valve near the intersection of Gordon Street and Marion Ave. Mayor went on

to say that Killeen Construction had submitted a quote in the amount of $4500 to do the
repair. Council Members Rutland, Carter, and Sandlin discussed and questioned

Patterson on the damage. After dlscussmn Member Rutland madd a motion to accept
the bid from Killeen Construction in the amount of $4500 to be paid from the SPLOST

VII fund for the repairs, Member Carter second the maotion all in favor motion passed.

Being no further business Member Carter made a motion to adjourn, Member Rutland
second, all in favor meeting adjourned at 7:20 PM.
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120 North Essa Street, Lake Park, Georgia 31636
City Hall 229-559-7470
Fax 229-559-7499

Emergency Call Meeting — Amended 4-5-16
Tuesday January 12, 2016
7:00 PM

The City of Lake Park held an Emergency Call Meeting on Tuesday January 12, 2016 at
7:00 PM to discuss a water leak.

Those present were as follows; Mayor Schindler, Mayor Pro Tem Debbie Sauls, Council
Members Carter, Rutland, and Sandlin, Maintenance Supervisor Patterson, and Police
Chief Breletic.

Mayor opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Mayor began by explaining the emergency water situation. There has been a water leak
found at a valve near the intersection of Gordon Street and Marion Ave. Mayor went on
to say that Killeen Construction had submitted a quote in the amount of $4500 to do the
repair. Council Members Rutland, Carter, and Sandlin discussed and questioned
Patterson on the damage. After discussion Member Rutland made a motion to accept
the bid from Killeen Construction in the amount of $4500 to be paid from the SPLOST
VII fund as part of City’s water/sewer upgrade project, Member Carter second the
motion all in favor motion passed.

Being no further business Member Carter made a motion to adjourn, Member Rutland
second, all in favor meeting adjourned at 7:20 PM.
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